
As part of OTS’ ongoing efforts to evolve and diversify our academic offerings, we are excited 
to share the news of our partnership with the Planetary Health Alliance (PHA). The PHA is co-
housed by the Center for the Environment and the T.S Chan School of Public Health, both at 
Harvard University, with support from the Rockefeller Foundation.

The Planetary Health Alliance is a consortium of over 120 dedicated universities, NGOs, 
government entities, research institutes, and other partners around the world committed to 
advancing planetary health. They build collaboration across a broad array of scientific disci-
plines, as well as with decision-makers, movement builders, and local communities, to build 
a rigorous evidence base for informing policy solutions aimed at optimizing both human 
health and environmental stewardship objectives.

With this new partnership, we hope to enhance our worldwide network to drive and support 
scientific discovery and knowledge towards a new human/environment relationship that is 
socially equitable and ecologically sustainable. 
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